
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August, 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

 

Wholesome and nutritious meals are offered daily in our cafeteria.  A variety of items are offered 

to meet each student’s needs and preferences. 

 

Under Section 504 of the Rehabilitation Act of 1973, a student may be entitled to receive menu 

substitutions or texture modifications under the school lunch program.  This entitlement occurs 

when a doctor determines that a child has a disability which substantially limits one or more major 

life activities.  A signed statement from the student’s doctor must verify the existence of the 

student’s disabling condition and an indication that the disability restricts the student’s diet.  If the 

disability prevents the student from eating the regular school meals, the doctor must indicate the 

substitution that should be provided to the child.  If you believe your child needs substitutions 

because of a disability, please contact this office. 

 

      Sincerely, 

 

       

 

      Marc J. Cohen, Ed. D. 

      Principal 

 

MJC:lsf 

 
A Spanish language version is available online.  Una versión en español está disponible en línea.  The 

translation was provided by Google Translate.  I apologize if there are any errors or if the message 

is unintentionally lost in the translation.  La traducción fue proporcionada por Google Translate.  

Pido disculpas si hay algún error o si el mensaje se pierde involuntariamente en la traducción. 

 

 

 


